
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Neil Rashleynrashley@scbankers.org
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/4/2016 11:41:04 AM
Subject: Re: Banks - Hurricane Matthew

Thank you Neil. 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 4, 2016, at 11:40 AM, Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org> wrote:


Thanks Rebecca.
 
Richele you can reach me by this e-mail, my office number below as well as my cell 803-467-2210 if you need to. 
 I will monitor things from the banks end. Hopefully this thing will blow back out to sea.  I’m sure you all are very 
busy right now.
 
Neil
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca [mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 11:35 AM

To: Neil Rashley

Cc: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: Banks - Hurricane Matthew
 
Neil,
 
Yes, Richele Taylor, Governor's Chief Legal Counsel, and I will be handling these types of requests. Please send 
your requests to declare state holidays for banks to both of us at the appropriate time so we can prepare draft 
executive orders. 


Thank you,
 
Rebecca 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 4, 2016, at 11:21 AM, Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org> wrote:

Rebecca,
 
I hope you’re well.
 
As you’re aware this storm keeps inching closer to the SC coast.  I just want to confirm you are still 
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my contact in the governor’s office in case we need an order concerning banks that have to close.

Thanks,
 
Neil Rashley
Senior Vice President and Counsel
South Carolina Bankers Association
2009 Park Street
P.O. Box 1483
Columbia, SC  29202
(803) 779-0850
(803) 779-0890 (fax)
nrashley@scbankers.org
www.scbankers.org
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